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Submission.	
	
NSW	as	the	Premier	State	deserves	to	continue	to	have	greyhound	racing	as	a	
form	of	entertainment	as	it	is	an	inclusive	progressive	sport	which	gives	the	
participants	and	spectators	an	outlet	to	enjoy	their	hobbies	and	pastimes.	
To	see	Greyhound	Racing	be	forced	from	the	public	and	participants	would	serve	
to	destroy	the	democratic	rights	of	its	participants	and	spectators	thereby	
leaving	a	hole	in	revenue	for	the	TAB	and	Government	coffers.	It	gives	the	dogs	
an	outlet	and	purpose.	
	
Yours	Truly,	
	
Shane	Eades.	
26.10.2013.	


